
 

 

 
 

 
Upcoming Events: 

 
 

Tennis  
Thursday  13th December 

9am 
 
 

Talent Show 
Wednesday 12th December 

12:30pm 
 

Technology Afternoon 
Thursday 13th December 

 
Presentation Evening 

Thursday 13th December 
5pm 

 
Year 6 Farewell 
Shark and Ray 

Friday 14th December 
 
 

Reports  
Monday 17th December 

 
Surf Fun Day 

Tuesday 18th December 
 

Last Day of School 
Wednesday 19th December 

 
 
 

Please Return: 
 

Payment for Surf Fun Day 
 

ONLINE FORMS–  
 

Surf Fun Excursion 
 
 

 
Term 4 Week  8 

 

Our final PBL assembly for the year demonstrated the wonderful 
achievements our students have made. It was a representation of 
a number of domains across the school from public speaking 
through to sporting and fundraising. The achievements are 
exceptional. 

Thank you to the community for sharing this assembly with the 
staff and students of Glen William. 

This week we say goodbye to Mr Auld and Mr Delforce. They have 
been a wonderful addition to our school over the past four weeks 
and we wish them all the best for their teaching careers. Thank 
you for your musical talents showcased at our PBL assembly. 

During Week 7 and 8 we have had the pleasure of providing an 
opportunity for Hannah a student from Dungog High School ,to 
complete her work experience with us. Thank you Hannah for 
your work across the fortnight and we wish you all the best with 
your HSC results. 

Final preparations are underway for our end of year presentation 
evening. Students are to be in full school uniform. The 
presentation will commence at 5pm. We ask that all students are 
seated ready to start the presentation at this time. 

Our P&C raffle will be drawn at the conclusion of the presentation. 
I ask that all tickets are returned promptly for this to occur. 

 

As this will be our final newsletter for the year, I would like to 
thank all the students, staff and community for your dedication to 
our school across the year. I look forward to hearing great 
success stories from our Year 6 students as they transition to their 
next journey and welcoming our new students and their families in 
2019.  

 

Have a wonderful and safe Christmas, 

Mrs Bultitude & Staff 
 
Assembly  
Congratulations to the following students who received an award 
at our assembly; 
Infants: Holly, Laila, Rylan, Georgia & Lincoln  
Primary: Alex, Leah, Kendall, Jessica & Tyson 
Captains Award: Logan 
Principal’s 
Award: Cooper, 
Shelby, 
Michaela 
Assembly 
Award: Lincoln  
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Glen William Public School 

PBL Award Recipients 
Congratulations to the following students who have 
continued to apply themselves and achieve their 
next crate award. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News From Parliament 
Technology BYO Afternoon 
On Thursday 13th December, students will be able 
to bring their own device and have a fun afternoon 
sharing games and/ or activities with their friends. 
Students will be required to give the device to their 
teacher for safe keeping until library time. If you do 
not have a device to bring, students will be able to 
use the school devices. Items available are iPads, 
Lego Robots and Bee Bots.  
 
 
 

Talent Show 
A reminder our Talent show will be starting at 
12:30pm on Wednesday 12th December. Parents 
are welcome to attend. 
 

 
 

The next P & C AGM meeting: 
Monday, 18th February at 2pm  

in the Primary classroom. 
Everyone welcome! 
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Glen William Public School 

News From the P&C 

Presentation Evening 

The Presentation Evening may be the last time to get to-
gether and celebrate our year. Please bring a plate along to 
share a bite to eat prior to the Presentation Evening. Drinks 
will be for sale, and tea and coffee available.  Afternoon Tea 
from 4:15pm-4:45pm. 

If you would like to donate items towards the Christmas 
hamper for the raffle, please bring them to the office no 
later than Wednesday 12th December. Thank you. 

Our raffle will be drawn at the Presentation Evening. Please 
return all monies & tickets by next Wednesday 12th Decem-
ber. 

Thank you kindly to everyone who has helped & supported 
our events and fundraising ventures. It has been a very 
busy and successful year. May you all have a wonderful & 
safe holiday.  

 

 

 

 

2019 School Dates 
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Term Dates 

1 Wednesday 30th January to Friday 12th April 

2 Tuesday 30th April to Friday 5th July 

3 Tuesday 23rd July to Friday 27th September 

4 Monday 14th October to Wednesday 18th December 
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Term 4 PBL Assembly 
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BYO Tech 


